
 
 

    
 
 
 
            August 15, 2019 
 
 
Danny L. Coleman 
President 
ARS International, LLC 
2609 N River Rd 
Port Allen, LA 70767 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTIFICATION OF RESUMPTION OF PHASE 2 DECOMMISSIONING 
                   ACTIVITIES LICENSE NUMBER 17-29441-01 
 
By letter dated June 11, 2019, you provided notification to this office that you would resume 
Phase 2 decommissioning activities under the subject license at Robins Air Force base in 
Warner Robins, Georgia.  This notification was required by License Condition 15.  No further 
actions regarding your notification are required.  You can contact this office at 817-200-1286 if 
you have any questions about this letter. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

        /RA/ 
 

Latischa M. Hanson, M.Sc., Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 
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